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Friday 29th September 2023 
 

Dear Families and children, 
 
Firstly, exciting news, huge congratulations to Miss Rodgers on the safe arrival of baby Albie, born on Monday 
25th September, we can’t wait to meet him! 
 
I could not be prouder of our Year 5 and 6 Tag Rugby team who were overall winners at the Tournament at 
Bishop Heber last night.  It was an absolute privilege to watch them play with such skill, support for one 
another and sporting attitude towards the other teams.  Huge well done to you all, we enjoyed celebrating in 
Assembly this morning!  Big thanks to Miss Comish for organising and to Mrs Gibson and Miss Foreman for 
accompanying the children with me.  I look forward to accompanying Year 3 and 4 next Thursday.   
 
Accompanying my newsletter this week is a separate letter from Mr Peter Brown, our chair of Governors, 
regarding the recent appointment of our substantive Headteacher for January 2024. I am very much looking 
forward to working alongside Mrs Bolton in the coming months. 
 
Father Lameck from St Alban’s Church came to school yesterday afternoon for his first assembly of the 
academic year, it was lovely to meet him and the children were very engaged in his Assembly all about 
Friendship. 
 
Mrs Ellam in Nursery and Miss Turner in Early Years organised for their children to walk part of the Tattenhall 
Art Trail yesterday afternoon, they were also looking at homes, houses and buildings while they were out and 
practised safe road crossing beautifully.  Thanks so much to those parents and grandparents who helped.   
 
This afternoon I am very much looking forward to meeting with PTFA to share ideas for fundraising and 
spending this term. 
 
A reminder that a Pyjama Appeal letter was handed out to children this week, we are hoping for donations of 
new pyjamas on October 20th to support a number of children’s hospitals in the locality, children who are in 
these settings open the pyjamas on Christmas morning, each pair having had a heart hand stitched onto them.   
 
Finally, just a reminder about end of day seeing out arrangements – staff will only see your child out onto the 
playground or the park once they have seen you, so please make you are visible to staff at the end of the day.  
Thanks to those parents with children in Years 5 and 6 for completing the survey to give us permission to allow 
your child to walk home.   
 
Have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing you all on Monday, 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss M Fairweather 
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